Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 2:10 PM

To: ekirk.marks@earthlink.net; billbanker@comcast.net

Cc: James Gribi; Tom Graf

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2520 - Extension Approval
All,

In reviewing the July 18™ letter, I noticed that the due date did not get updated. It is currently listed as due August 1,
which would have been impossible. As a consequence, | have extended it on Geotracker to September 19". Please use
this email to document extension of the due date.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 11:08 AM

To: ekirk.marks@earthlink.net; billbanker@comcast.net

Cc: James Gribi; Tom Graf; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2520

ACEH Correspondence for RO0002520

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002520
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



